Heinz Top This TV Challenge Take Two [Heinz_Top_This_TV_Challenge_Take@mail.vresp.com] From: Tuesday, April 22, 2008 8:16 AM Sent: -To: Subject: Heinz Top This TV Challenge Take Two Voting Verification (Automated response please don't reply) X Dear Voter, Thank you for taking the time this past week to cast your vote for your favorite commercial in the Heinz Top This TV Challenge Take Two. Now, the votes are in and the ballots have been counted. Stay tuned-we'll be announcing the grand prize and runner up winners this week. Check out the 10 semifinalists now. Sincerely, TopThisTV × NO PURCHASE NECESSARY. PURCHASE DOES NOT INCREASE YOUR CHANCES OF WINNING. Contest begins at 12:00:01 am ET on December 14, 2007 and ends at 11:59:59 pm ET on March 14, 2008. Contest open to legal residents of the 50 United States and D.C., 18 years of age or older who have a valid user account with YouTube. Void outside of the 50 United States and D.C. and where prohibited. See Official Rules for complete details. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following link: Unsubscribe

H. J. Heinz Company, L.P. 357 6th Ave Pittsburgh, PA 15222

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.



From: Cary Hartman

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2008 8:10 AM

To:

FIPHD.

Subject: A BIG THANK YOU

THANK YOU...THANK YOU... FOR ALL YOUR VOTES FOR THE COMMERCIAL THAT MARK SHOT FOR HEINZ KETCHUP

THEY WON !!!!!!!!!! \$57,000.00

I COULDN'T BE MORE PROUD ©

Cary Hartman
Data Processing Manager

Ford-Iroquois Public Health Department. 114 N. Third Street Watseka IL 60970

phone: 815-432-2483 fax: 815-432-2198

email: chartman@fiphd.org

From: Cary Hartman

Sent: Monday, April 07, 2008 7:54 AM

To: FIPHE

Subject: FW: Heinz Ketchup Commercial Contest

Good morning. I'm asking for all of your help...my son-in-law has shot a commercial for Heinz Ketchup (he was the camera man) and the commercial was picked as one of the top ten submissions for the contest. The winning commercial will be based on the number of votes it receives on-line for the next 2 weeks. Please help Mark and Matt out by going to the website and voting for "Now We Can Eat". Thanks so much for your participation.

Cary

From: Mark James [mailto:marklovelljames@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, April 06, 2008 10:15 PM

To: Adam Marton; Caleb Thomas; Matthew Cozza; lauriemorris55@comcast.net; dugsound@mindspring.com; dave@whattaguy.com; Kelly James-Enger; Philip Faversham; filmbranch@juno.com; Greg Kusnierz; Hayden Tobey; Jeff; jill@jillrgosser.com; joe@bigcameraschicago.com; jphelps@uiuc.edu; Karl Schmidt; Nicolette Mitchell; Susan Miller; mark_niedelson@yahoo.com; Mark Sofil; micah.noland@gmail.com; nathan.woodard@student.indwes.edu; Scott Ogier; Tim Peterson; Terry Schilling; texmurphy0@hotmail.com; texmurphy@hotmail.com; wreckingcrewdirector@gmail.com; rpeters@dreamscapecinema.com; jcluker2@yahoo.com; AYoung@tasc-il.org; stephiejames77@yahoo.com; RaechelY@co.sangamon.il.us; Chris.Folkens@chi.leoburnett.com; dragon5_sm@yahoo.com; yu@firstsunrise.net; dentallyndsi; imburgia_a@hotmail.com; dianeimburgia@hotmail.com; katie_imburgia@hotmail.com; momimburgia@hotmail.com; beekaywoodard@yahoo.com; mark.woodard@sbcglobal.net; dh60970@yahoo.com; Cary Hartman; swoodard2121@msn.com; jeffw@firstfarmers.com; larry.peters2@verizon.net; puddanpie@yahoo.com

Hello everyone,

As some of you may know a Heinz ketchup commercial I shot, titled *Now We Can Eat*, was entered in the "Top This TV" contest sponsored by Heinz. The thirty second piece was produced, written, directed and edited by Matt Cozza. He did a great job and had a lot friends and family come out to help.

I'm writing all of you because Now We Can Eat was selected as one of the top ten submissions for the contest and now it is up to internet voting to decide the winner. First place in the contest

Voting for the top ten starts this Monday April 7 th and is open for two weeks. Any and everyone is allowed to vote once day over this time period. While I am not a fan of mass emails, I just want to get the word out about our project and ask for your help by casting your internet vote whenever you can and spreading the word to anyone else who would vote.
The link to the contest is:
http://www.topthistv.com/
At the time I wrote this email the page with the top ten was not posted yet but it should be just click away. You can also see our commercial on you tube at:
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gRx9LSCf2fg
Remember, our title is- Now We Can Eat
Thank you all for your help and I'll let you know the outcome,
Mark James

From: Cary Hartman

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2008 8:30 AM

Angela Walver; Aracelli Lopez; Barbara Hasbargen; Brenda Lane; Carol Jefferson; Cary Hartman; Cathy McEwen; Cheryl Sando; Chris Sparks; Debra Longest; Debra Meents; Debra Powell; Deeann Schippert; Diane Tavenner; Ellen McCullough; Gay Lane; Ginny Mann; Glynis Gilbert; Jackie Shrimplin; Jane Wilkerson; Janis Yanders; Jeanne Brown; Jeanne Snyder; Jill Erickson; Jo Ann Simons; Judy Bender; Judy Cultra; Judy McCann; Julie Clark; Karry Hines; Kathy LaVoie; LuAnn

Armantrout; Marilyn Schaumburg; Nancy Henrichs; Nancy Reep; Nora Guardiola; Patty Lewis; Peggy Busey; Rebecca Stark; Ruth Reutter; Tammy Barragree; Terrah Cornell; Terry Eimen; Vicki Connolly

Subject: ALL STAFF MEETING/POTUCK

WE WILL BE HOSTING A POTLUCK/HOUSEHOLD SHOWER FOR OUR "FEARLESS LEADER", MR. CORBETT ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 26^{TH} @ 12:30PM. PLEASE BRING A FILLED DISH TO SHARE FOR THE POTLUCK AND A HOUSEHOLD ITEM TO HELP FILL MR. CORBETT'S HOME.

THOSE PARTICIPATING IN THE POTLUCK/SHOWER IN PAXTON MAY LEAVE AT 11:45AM. FOR THOSE WHO CHOOSE NOT TO PARTICIPATE, PLEASE BE AT THE WATSEKA OFFICE AT 2:00 PM FOR THE ALL-STAFF MEETING.

ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE SEE ME. THANKS ☺

Cary Hartman

Data Processing Manager

Ford-Iroquois Public Health Department 114 N. Third Street Watseka IL 60970

phone: 815-432-2483 fax: 815-432-2198

email: chartman@fiphd.org

From: Doug Corbett

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2008 3:41 PM

To: FIPHD

Subject: chain letters and forwarding e-mails while working

Hello all,

Please be reminded that personal e-mails, chain letters, and phone calls are not allowed during working hours or county government equipment (i.e. – computers) to be used at all for personal use.

Therefore, I am reminding every single person to not read, nor send out any personal chain mail, or personal letters, jokes, etc. to your co-workers while you are "on the clock" which is a violation of our company policy which has been in place for several years. We are all, after all, being paid by the taxpayers to provide for particular services or programs and we must always be reminiscent of that very fact.

The thought of the day is allowed to go out only to those persons who signed up to receive it each morning. It is an inspirational message that promotes productivity thru positive mental thoughts, and is a very very short two sentence message.

Thank you for understanding and following our company policies.

Doug

From: Julie Clark

Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2007 3:26 PM

To: FIPHD

Subject: temporary fax number

If you have a fax to send to me today or tomorrow please send it to 314-652-0802. This is my husband's office and he will bring it to me. My tech guy says I need to buy a new fax machine which I will do this weekend and then you may continue to fax items to me at the 618-288-1636 number. Thanks. Sorry for the inconvenience. Julie

From: Page Marcott

Tuesday, April 30, 2013 11:34 AM Sent:

To: **FIPHD**

Subject: thirty one

Just a heads up I will be taking down my Thirty-One display this afternoon so if you want to look do so before this afternoon © Thank you for those that ordered © There is still time to place order if you wanted to.

Have a fabulous day